
EXCO of Sri Lanka Canada Business Council (SLCBC) hosted the outgoing
High Commissioner of Canada H.E. David MacKinnon for a farewell dinner.

Sri Lanka Canada Business Council (SLCBC) of Ceylon
Chamber of Commerce successfully conducted a
breakfast meeting with a presentation on "Strategizing for
Sri Lanka through Bi-lateral Business Council" by Dr.
George I H Cooke.

Follow our social media links
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?

id=100069114218540&mibextid=ZbWKwL

https://www.linkedin.com/company/sri-lanka-

canada-business-council/

www.srilankacanadabiz.lk/Website -

Date - 8th December 2022
Venue - Hilton Colombo Residences Col 2

Date - 13th September 2022
Venue - Royal Colombo Golf Course

Message from The President:
As the SLCBC council gets ready for another round of an eventful calendar year, I
kindly request all the members of the council to participate in the council activities. In
late February or in early March, the EXCO is expected to welcome the newly appointed
High Commissioner and his deputy to meet the general  membership. Thank you!

Upcoming activities:

An event to welcome the new High

Commissioner and his Deputy.
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